
'For the good of all' 1 Corinthians 12

Learning together with courage
and kindness

This week has been full of singing in preparation for our upcoming events. Lots of children have
volunteered to read or sing at our Christingle service at 4pm on Wednesday 13th December. I
hope lots of you will be able to attend this very special event.
We have also been learning songs for the upcoming Advent
service which will take place on Sunday 3rd December in church
at 9:30am. 
                           Thanks again to everyone who was able to get involved
                            with the Samaritan purse.
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Headteacher: Mrs Ottaway
Contact: office@stjamesce.vale-academy.org
Telephone: 01235 868232

Attendance this week: 95.7%
School & Trust target: 96%

Friends of St James:
The St James Helping Hands will be running a stall with some Christmas crafts activities including a
Christmas Wreath making for children as well as festive games. 
Come along, get festive and raise money to support the school too. There will be Mulled Wine and
Mince Pies and various other stalls to pick up gifts and treats. 

Learning Celebrations:
This week in celebration Collective Worship we had lots of pupils sharing their individual
achievements - see photos below!



Key Dates for the Diary
Nov/Dec 2023

Please remember to keep your contact information up to date and let us know
immediately if anything changes.

Reminder:
Please make sure your child/children have a waterproof coat and
wellies in school. (If you would like support with this please let us
know) We love being outside and to allow us all to be on the field
wellies are essential!

There's no such thing as bad
weather only the wrong

clothes

Upcoming Fundraising Events 
Christmas Jumper (and sweets!) Sale: 28th November
Mince Pies and Mulled Wine at the Nativity: 6th & 7th December
Holly Fair: 9th December



Notices




